
Dear Neighbour
The City of Edmonton is building a low-rise 
apartment building at 9418 83 Street that will 
be used for supportive housing. 
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Supportive housing is a type of affordable housing 
that combines below-market rents with on-site 
health and social support services. Residents are 
selected to ensure the services offered on site meet 
their needs. They sign a lease, pay rent and create a 
permanent home for themselves. Supportive housing 
is critical infrastructure that will help prevent and end 
homelessness in Edmonton. 

The City is leading construction of new supportive 
housing in Holyrood. On-site work will begin this 
fall and be completed by the end of 2024. When 
construction is complete, the building’s ownership  
will be transferred to Homeward Trust. Homeward 
Trust will select an experienced non-profit 
organization to run the supportive housing program.

Learn more and sign up to receive project updates at 
edmonton.ca/SupportiveHousing  
Questions? Email SupportiveHousing@edmonton.ca


